Dear Customer:

Western Area Power Administration (Western) is hosting a follow-up meeting to the February 2008 customer meetings held on our strategic planning process.  The meeting will take place on April 24, 2008, at 1:00 p.m. MDT at Western's Corporate Services Office's Conference Center located at 12155 West Alameda Parkway, Lakewood, Colorado.  An agenda for this meeting is attached.  Please RSVP to corpcomm@wapa.gov or call 720-962-7050.  

As an alternative, the Desert Southwest Regional Office will be hosting a conference call on April 24, 2008, 12:00 p.m. MST, for those customers who cannot travel to Colorado.  Western's Desert Southwest Regional Office is located at 615 South 43rd Avenue, Phoenix, Arizona.  

For those customers attending the Phoenix meeting, access to Western facilities is controlled.  Any U.S. citizen wishing to attend must present an official form of picture identification, such as a U.S. driver's license, U.S. passport, U.S. Government ID, or U.S. Military ID, at the time of the meeting.  Foreign nationals should contact W. Troy Stine at 602-605-2792 or stine@wapa.gov, immediately to obtain the necessary form for admittance to Western.  The forms must be received and processed prior to the meeting, so please submit them promptly to ensure the forms can be processed quickly.  Also, please RSVP to 602-605-2792 if you will be attending the Phoenix meeting.

In response to the previous meetings held on February 12 and 14 regarding Western's strategic planning proposal, Western has compiled the questions and responses and posted them on our website at www.wapa.gov/about/StrategicPlanning/opscon.htm for your convenience.  The responses will be available on this website by April 11.  

For additional information or if you have questions, please telephone W. Troy Stine at 602-605-2792 or stine@wapa.gov, or Vernita Guest at 602-605-2664 or vguest@wapa.gov.

Thank you.
